
M5 Junction 19 Roundabout closure 
 
North Somerset Council will be carrying out a variety of work on the A369 and 
will close the Sheepway Roundabout.   
   
The works are scheduled to start on Monday 4 June and are due to take five 
nights to complete. The working hours on site will be overnight between 
8.00pm and 5.00am. when traffic levels are usually at their lowest.   
The diversion route will be via: B3124 Clevedon Road, Walton Road, B3130 
Tickenham Road, Clevedon Road, B3128 Tickenham Hill, Clevedon Road, 
B3129 Beggar Bush Lane, A369 Abbots Leigh Road, Pill Road, Haberfield 
Hill, Martcombe Road and vice versa.  
  
The variable messaging signs on the M5 will inform motorway users of the 
road closure and appropriate diversion route; depending on direction of travel.  
  
If you have any queries please contact the Highways Engineers Department 
at North Somerset Council using the contact form on their website: 
www.n-someret.gov.uk 
 


